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MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 10/20  Minimum day dismissal, 1:40 p.m. 
 10/27   Minimum day dismissal, 1:40 p.m.  
 10/29  Halloween Carnival, Friday morning 
 10/29  Minimum day dismissal, 1:40 p.m. 
 

REMINDER – Please be sure to pre-screen your child for any symptoms of illness 
before sending them to school.  Call the office to report absences. 

 
 HALLOWEEN – Our 8th grade class is organizing a Halloween Carnival for students in  
 grades TK-7th on Friday, October 29 on the blacktop. Donations of small toys for prizes 
 and individually wrapped candy would be greatly appreciated. Please send your 
 donations to the school office or your child’s classroom by October 27th.  No parents or   
 volunteers may attend the Carnival due to Covid 19 restrictions. Students may wear 
 Halloween costumes, however Halloween masks, imitation weapons, and excessive 
 gore will not be allowed. There will be no Halloween Parade this year due to Covid 19.  
 Friday, October 29 is a minimum day. Dismissal will be 1:40 p.m. 
 

YEARBOOK COVER CONTEST – Have you sent in your entry for this year’s yearbook 
cover?  Each student may submit one form of artwork, either digital or graphic. The 
theme for this year’s cover is “School Spirit”. The contest winner will receive a free 
yearbook. Please submit your entry to dbengard@twainharteschool.com or drop it by 
the school office no later than 12/1/21. 
 
YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW!  Buy yours for just $35.  Reserve your copy today! 
 
LOST AND FOUND – As we hit cooler mornings and warmer afternoons our lost and 
found has begun its annual expansion.  Our lost and founds are located outside the 
school office in the main hallway and in the mall area of the upper building.  Also, 
please remember to put your child’s name on their things so we can help them find their 
way back to their owner! 
 
TWAIN HARTE PM CLUB is taking sign-ups for the 2021/22 school year. PM Club 
provides after school enrichment care, including activities such as homework help, art, 
STEM, and other curriculum projects. Registration for the year is $45; the daily fee is 
$18 for regular days and $22 for minimum days. Currently we are open after school until 
5:30pm. If you would like to sign up, please call or text Sami Rice at 209-768-8005. 
 
GO BRAVES! 
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